
 
 

MMIP Latest Update: July 2016  

This is the latest update from the Medicines Manufacturing Industry Partnership. If you have any 

feedback on the content or information here then please email us at MMIP@bioindustry.org. If you 

have any colleagues you feel would be interested in learning more about the work of MMIP then 

please ask them to get in touch with us or sign up to our mailing list here. 

Manufacturing output data 

Recent data from the ONS UK Index of Production shows that pharmaceutical manufacturing saw an 

8.6% rise in April 2016, it's largest rise since July 2012. However, the latest data shows a decrease of 

6.5%. The overall increase is understood to be caused by increased exports. Work is ongoing to 
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Magda Papadaki (ABPI) with MMIP Industry operational team (from left to right): Neil Baker (Pfizer), Greg Anderson (GSK), Ian Dick 

(GSK) and David Garton (AZ) 
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